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Project Acceptance Letter

TO: Susan Lesovsky
FROM: Chad T. Coon
DATE: August 3, 2010

RE: Colorado Water Conservation Board Website Redesign — Acceptance Sign-off

Thank you for the opporturiity to provide Website Redésign related to Microsoft SharePoint for Colorado
Water Conversation Board. The Colorado Water Conservation Board Website Redesign has been

completed as of Friday, July 30, 2010.

Acceptance sign-off of this document will formally conclude the billing for services relative to the attached

Statement of Work.

We appreciate your business and look forward to providing additional SharePoint solutions in the future.

Agreed By:

- Quguet 2010

Susan Lesovsky
Project Manager
Colorado Water Conservation Board

Date
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